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SEE IF YOU ARE OWED SOME OF NEW YORK STATE’S  
$9 BILLION IN UNCLAIMED FUNDS AT THE  

MIDDLE VILLAGE SENIOR CENTER 

COSPONSORED BY  
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR JOE ADDABBO AND  

NEW YORK STATE COMPTROLLER THOMAS DINAPOLI 

Staff from State Comptroller Thomas P. DiNapoli’s office will be at the Middle 
Village Senior Center on Thursday, July 23, 2009 checking to see if local residents are 
owed some of New York’s $9 Billion in unclaimed funds. Residents are invited to stop 

by and find out if they have unclaimed funds. 

“New York has $9 billion in unclaimed fund accounts. We want to return this money to 
its rightful owners,” DiNapoli said. “The money belongs to New Yorkers.  We want to 

give it back and Senator Addabbo is helping us do that.” 

Senator Addabbo said. “During this tough economic period, I believe that as an elected 
official, I need to provide the means necessary to financially assist my residents any way 
I can. I am hopeful that my constituents participate in the unclaimed funds event and that 

for some it proves to be beneficial.” 

Where: Middle Village Senior Center 69-10 75th Street, Middle Village 
When: Thursday, July 23, 2009 from 10:30AM to Noon 

 
New Yorkers and others may also check for unclaimed funds on-line at 

www.osc.state.ny.us or by calling our toll-free number at 1-800-221-9311. 

For more information about the event please call Pete at  
State Senator Joe Addabbo’s office at (718) 738-1111. 


